
Prayer Items 

1. Please continue to pray for the many attendees of the Chinese Lunar New Year 
gospel rally.  Pray that God would both strengthen the faith of those who made 
decisions for Christ, and also continue to draw those who are still considering their 
response to the good news. 

2. Please pray, without discouragement, for spouses & families of our church 
members who have yet to receive Christ in their lives!  Please ask the Holy Spirit 
to work in their hearts. Faith comes from hearing the message, and hearing the 
message comes from the words of Christ. May God's salvation come to every 
family! 

3. Please continue praying for Board coworkers and their families, for wisdom, 
strength, confidence and love to serve Him courageously in the midst of the 
pandemic. Pray also for the unity and support of their families. 

4. Please pray for the church's online worship and the ministry of welcoming new 
friends! Pray that the church’s Sunday message will build up the faith of those who 
listen, and that the Lord will add to our number those who have tasted his 
salvation. Pray also that newcomers (and everyone) may become better 
integrated into the life of our church and the truth of the gospel. 

5. Please pray for all of our church's Life Groups, Bible Studies and ministries. Pray 
for wisdom, strength and creativity as we begin this New Year, still affected by the 
pandemic. 

6. Please pray for the Care Ministry of our church! During the 2021 epidemic, there 
are many opportunities for brothers and sisters to show more care for newcomers 
and also for those who have not been regularly joining in fellowship.  Pray that 
we'll grow in care for one another, be inspired to love, and that we'll encourage 
one another toward living out the life of Christ. 

7. Please continue to pray for the UConn ministry so that more students will come to 
follow Jesus. Pray for the various impacts the pandemic might have on this 
ministry. 

8. Let’s please continue to pray earnestly for front-line workers (medical & 
otherwise)—both those who are part of our church family, & others. Pray for 
protection, strength, energy, comfort & a sure sense of God’s presence and care. 

9. Please pray for those who are currently looking for jobs and those who are feeling 
the pressure of financial challenges. Pray that these brothers and sisters will come 
before God to seek His comfort and wisdom. 

10. Please pray for all the various missionaries and missions endeavors we support, 
including the UConn outreach, Pastor Achara and her work with the Thai School 
in Khaolak, Pastor Rebecca Mao and COCM in England/Europe, Dann and 
Tammy Johnson with Envision in Atlanta, and Bob and Molly and their family. 

 
Fellowship & Sunday School 

 

English Adult Sunday School has started video series "Drive Thru History - Ends 
of the World" every Sun 10:00am via Zoom. All are welcomed! Contact: Te Chan 
(teshun@gmail.com) 

English Bible Study Fellowship is studying the book of Philippians via Zoom 
every Fri at 7:45pm. Contact: Jim Anderson (jimanderson2357@yahoo.com) 

Saturday Youth Fellowship: Junior & Senior High - Every Sat at 5pm. Contact: 
Pastor Pablo (pastorpablo@cacw.org) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Serve God with your gifts 

威 郡 華 人 宣 道 會 

Chinese Alliance Church of Westchester 
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 Chinese Pastor:   Shyhyann Lee 李士彦牧師 
English Pastor: Alan Rathe Youth Pastor: Pablo Garcia 

中文主日崇拜 上午十時 

English Worship 11:30 AM 

Serve God with Your Gifts 

 



Chinese Alliance Church of Westchester 
English Worship Service 

 

March 7th, 2021, 11:30 a.m 

 
Isaiah 26:3, 8, 9 

 
3 You will keep in perfect peace those whose minds are steadfast, because they 
trust in you.8 Yes, Lord, walking in the way of your laws, we wait for you;your 
name and renown are the desire of our hearts.9 My soul yearns for you in the 
night; in the morning my spirit longs for you.When your judgments come upon 
the earth, the people of the world learn righteousness. 

***  

➢ GATHERING TOGETHER IN GOD’s PRESENCE 

❖  Call to Worship (Isaiah 26:3, 8, 9) 

❖  Praise and Worship in Song 

❖  Pastoral Prayer 

❖  Greeting One Another 

  
➢ HEARING AND CELEBRATING GOD’S WORD 

❖  Message - Come on a Journey (Part 3: Deep Wilderness)  
                  Pastor Alan 
 

❖  Scripture Reading (Mark 1:12-13) 

  

➢ RESPONDING WITH THANKSGIVING 

❖  Song of Response 

❖  Holy Communion 

❖  Prayer for Tithes and Offerings 

  
➢ BEING SENT TO LOVE AND SERVE 

❖  Community Life 

❖  Benediction 

 

*** 

Theme verse for March, 2021 

Psalm 145:18-19 
The Lord is near to all who call on him, to all who call on him in truth. He fulfills 

the desires of those who fear him; he hears their cry and saves them. 

1. We welcome everyone to worship God with us online this morning.  May peace 
be with you and your family. 

2. During our online worship services today we will celebrate Communion. If you are 
a baptized Christian and would like to participate, please prepare ahead of time a 
small amount of juice and bread. (Grape juice and bread or matzoh would be 
ideal.) We look forward to this special time together. 

3. Daylight saving will begin next Sunday. Please adjust your clock one hour forward 
on Saturday night (March 13) to join the service on time. 

4. If you're a baptized believer and are interested in becoming a member of our 
church, we encourage you to attend our upcoming Membership classes.  The two-
session class (both of which are required) will be held at 2:30PM on Sunday 3/14 
and Sunday 3/21.  Please contact one of our pastors to find out more. 

5. Seeking Volunteers: We are seeking volunteers to help with our church food 
pantry. This ministry helps provide food to 60 local families in need. Most needed 
are volunteers who can help pick-up food at Ridgeway Church in White Plains 
during the week and bring to our church. If you can help please contact Pastor 
Pablo. 

6. The 2020 offering receipts have been sent out by email. If you are expecting a 
receipt but have not received it, please contact brother Gavin Lam at 
gavinlam@live.com. 

7. Children’s Sunday School:  Held every Sunday afternoon at 3 pm,.  You may invite 
children from neighbors and friends to participate. For details, please contact 
Sister Lian Lam. 

8. Online Pastor Meeting: Meet with Pastor Lee on Wednesday @ 10AM to 12PM. 
All are welcome to schedule an appointment with Pastor Lee by email 
pastorlee@cacw.org. He would like to meet with brothers or family couples to talk 
about life, daily living, parenting, or hobbies, and pray together. 

9. Prayer Gathering: Our weekly prayer gatherings continue on Wednesday nights 
at 8PM, now via Zoom. It's a powerful thing when people join their hearts in prayer. 
We warmly encourage brothers and sisters to participate in these weekly prayer 
meetings. Please contact one of our pastors for Zoom connect information. 

10. Chinese Sunday School Class:  "Overview of New Testament." This class will be 
taught (in Chinese) by Pastor Lee, Brother Stephen Li, Brother Ivan Chiang and 
Sister Jing He, and will be held on Zoom every Sunday afternoon at 1:00 pm - 

2:15 pm. Zoom Meeting ID: 868 8841 6076， Passcode: 616758. In addition, 

Cantonese class will continue at 11:30 am, Google Meet ID: ckp-zqzm-ewj and 
Gospel Seekers class will be held on Sunday and 7:30 pm on Sunday. 

11. Chinese Gospel Seekers Class：  The class started a new round of topical 

sessions on 2/21, proclaiming the gospel through 10 topics such as "Is there a 
God?", "Is Bible reliable?", "Science and Christian Faith", "Am I a sinner?" and 
"Who is Jesus?" etc. Please invite friends to join us. Please refer to the Sunday 
School report above for time and Zoom link. 

12. Co-Worker Recruitment: The Chinese webcast team recruits co-workers. Brothers 
and sisters who have experience or are interested in learning about Internet 
operation, Zoom software, YouTube platform, Windows system, and Live-
Streaming operation are welcome to sign up. Please contact Brother Yang Feng 
(feng.yang.ny@gmail.com) for registration. 

 

 

Announcements 


